
28/04/2011 Notification of CNPI from Harrow Estates by email

I write to inform you that during recent turning Treatment Bed TB100 exhibited 
a yellow colouration something, which we have previously encountered where 
DNOC material has previously been identified on site. TB100 originated from 
grid squares J13, K12 and K13 where CNPI were previously identified and 
were notified to the Authority at the time. For the sake of prudency, our site 
team scheduled a further full VOC and SVOC screen of the material which 
identified two further CNPI which have a similar chemical structure to two of 
the Contaminants of Concern (CoC) and which were not identified at the time 
of excavation. 

While we have already undertaken the grid square sampling and reported the 
CNPI identified relating to grid squares J13, K12 and K13, we will treat this as 
a further separate CNPI report under the same procedure and will seek to 
submit this for approval by the Authority within the next 28 days.
.

Regards

Mark Nicholls
Technical Director

Harrow Estates plc


